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SECTION 00901 

 

ADDENDUM NO. 3 

 

1. GENERAL 

Scope 

This addendum modifies the Contract Documents dated August 20, 2021, for the San Lorenzo 
Valley Water District Quail Hollow Pipeline Replacement Project, and the work shall be 
accomplished in accordance with such modifications.  This Addendum includes one (1) page 
and no attachments, total of 1 page.  

The Addendum includes Contractor Information Items only. 

Note:  The Bid Date is revised to October 4, 2021.  

Acknowledgment 

Bidders must acknowledge this addendum as part of the bid submission by completing bidder’s 
acknowledgment of addenda (Section 00300).  Failure to acknowledge the addendum may 
constitute grounds for rejection of the bid.   

2. CONTRACTOR INFORMATION ITEMS  

A. Bid date is revised from September 30, 2021 to 3:00 P.M. ON OCTOBER 4, 2021.  

B. Santa Cruz County has added the project work area to their Measure D resurfacing 
scope. As such, the District will not be required to provide the Type 2 Slurry Seal shown 
on Santa Cruz County’s Trench Restoration Details EP-1 and EP-2. Type 2 Slurry Seal 
is therefore removed from the scope of work for this project. Bidders shall remove the 
Type 2 Slurry Seal from their Bids and mark the Bid Item “Not Used” on the Bid 
Schedule. 

3. RESPONSES TO QUESTIONS 

A. NONE 

4. CHANGES TO VOLUME 1, CONTRACT DOCUMENTS AND TECHNICAL 

SPECIFICATIONS 

A. NONE 

5. CHANGES TO VOLUME 2, BID FORMS 

A. NONE 

6. CHANGES TO CONTRACT DRAWINGS 

A. NONE 

END OF SECTION 00901 


